
 

 

KJEI/TIS/ADMIN/CIR/HOLIDAY/2022-23/034                                                     DATE: - 13.07.2022 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that as per the GR received by Pune Municipal Corporation 

(PMC) the school will remain closed tomorrow, 14th July 2022. 

The school functions as per regular timing on Friday, 15th July 2022. 

Examination scheduled for tomorrow (Grade VI- Grade XII) will be conducted on 

Monday, 18th July 2022. 

 

 

 

Thank You & Regards, 

 

Dr. Rupali Dhamdhere 

Principal  

Trinity International School, Pune 

 

 

TRINITY INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
Sr. No. 25 & 27, Bopdev Ghat, Kondhwa-Saswad Road, Pune 48 

 


